
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

On Tuesday, November 19, 2024, beginning at 2:00 P.M., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, 
the Orange County Board of County Commissioners (BCC) shall conduct a public hearing in the Orange 
County Administration Center at 201 S. Rosalind Ave., 1st Floor, in downtown Orlando, FL, to consider the 
following proposed ordinance: 
 

AN ORDINANCE AFFECTING THE USE OF LAND IN ORANGE COUNTY, FLORIDA BY 
AMENDING AND CREATING CERTAIN PROVISIONS OF THE ORANGE COUNTY CODE, 
CHAPTER 37, ARTICLE XVII, KNOWN AS THE “ORANGE COUNTY INDIVIDUAL ON-SITE 
SEWAGE DISPOSAL SYSTEM (OSDS) ORDINANCE” PERTAINING TO INDIVIDUAL ON-
SITE SEWAGE DISPOSAL; AND PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 
 
Any interested party may appear at the public hearing and be heard regarding the consideration of the above    
described ordinance and submit written comments to the address below prior to the public hearing.  
 

The public hearing may be continued on the date of the public hearing to a future date.  Any interested party 
is hereby advised that the date, time, and place of any continuation of the public hearing shall be announced 
during the public hearing and that no further notice regarding this matter will be published.  
 

To obtain more detailed information, or to inspect the proposed ordinance, any interested party may appear 
between 8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M., Monday through Friday, at the Orange County Planning Division, 201 S. 
Rosalind Ave., 2nd Floor, Orlando, FL, 32801, or telephone during those same hours at 407-836-5600, or 
send an email to planning@ocfl.net. 
  

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if any person with a disability as defined by 
the ADA needs special accommodation to participate in this proceeding, then not later than two (2) business 
days prior to the proceeding, that person should contact the Orange County Communications Division, 3rd 
Floor, Orange County Administration Center, 201 S. Rosalind Ave., Orlando, FL, or telephone that 
department at (407) 836-6568. 
 

PARA MAS INFORMACION, REFERENTE A ESTAS AUDIENCIAS PUBLICA, FAVOR COMMUNICARSE CON LA 
DIVISION DE PLANIFICACION URBANA AL NUMERO, 407-836-3111. 

POU PLIS ENFÒMASYON AN KREYÒL, SOUPLE RELE (407) 836-3111. 
 

 
Publish: Sunday, October 27, 2024; the Orlando Sentinel {Legal Classified or Public Record} 
Certify: Orange County Individual On-Site Sewage Disposal System (OSDS) Ordinance 
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